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PARKS & GARDENS 
 

DILS PROJECT STATUS 

Walkways Keep Motueka Beautiful are continuing to work 
on the Estuary (ex sawmill site) walkway.  
Steve Richards has met with KMB to provide a 
concept and planting plan for the project. 

Thorp Bush/North Street/Richards 
Reserve playgrounds 

Extra equipment has been installed in these 
playgrounds and they look great. 
 

Tilson Crescent Reserve A concept plan for the upgrade of this reserve 
has been circulated to neighbours and some turf 
renovation work has been carried out in the 
reserve. 

Memorial Park Work has started on the car park formation for 
the Senior Net and Toy Library building. 

Decks Reserve Toilet Upgrade Work is due to commence the first week in July 
and is expected to take six weeks to complete. 
Portaloos will be placed in the car park during 
this time. 

Thorp Bush New Toilet Has arrived but was unfortunately damaged 
during delivery.  

Motueka Cemetery Arbor Day plantings have been undertaken in 
part of the cleared area of the cemetery and the 
tree stumps are currently being mulched. 

 
 
 
Beryl Wilkes 
Reserves Manager 
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